Thank you for your incredible gift in May 2024 to St. Jude Children's Research Hospital in memory of Raymond M. Romano. This generous gift will continue to bring hope to the children of St. Jude -- now and in the future.

Because of generosity like yours, St. Jude is able to continue providing lifesaving treatment to precious children fighting cancer and other life-threatening diseases. And families never receive a bill from St. Jude for treatment, travel, housing or food -- so they can focus on helping their child live. Your donation is truly a gift of hope for thousands of children around the world. On behalf of the children and families of St. Jude, we thank you for your support.

For the children,

Marlo Thomas

P.S. May the hope you have shared with the children of St. Jude bring comfort and peace to you. God bless your good heart.



Natalie cancerous tumor



Eduardo liver cancer



Ava cancerous tumor